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Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s),  

It is with great enthusiasm and a full heart that I introduce myself as your child's third grade 

teacher for the upcoming school year. I am a proud graduate of Temple University (2014) and a 

Master of Science in Education from the University of Pennsylvania. Each day, I strive to make 

our classroom the intersection of educational research and best practices.  

I am deeply passionate about education and committed to the success of each and every 

child in my classroom. It is my belief that a strong partnership between home and school is 

essential for your child's growth and development. Together, we can create a supportive and 

nurturing environment where your child can thrive academically and socially. Please join our 

ClassDojo community to receive newsletters, view classroom snapshots, and engage with our 

daily lessons. Your child will come home with Dojo sign-up sheets this week so you can get 

connected as soon as possible! 

Throughout the year, I will strive to provide a stimulating and inclusive classroom 

experience that fosters a love for learning. I am excited to embark on this educational journey with 

your child and look forward to getting to know each of you as we work together to ensure a 

successful and enriching school year.  

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns you may have via 

phone, ClassDojo, or through email. Your involvement and support are invaluable, and I am eager 

to collaborate with you to make this year a memorable and rewarding one for your child. Thank 

you for entrusting me with the privilege of being your child's teacher. I am excited about the 

adventures that await us in second grade, and I can't wait to see the incredible growth and 

achievements that lie ahead.  

 

Warm regards,  

Mr. Harry Hundermark, M.S.Ed 


